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AUCKLAND HOME BIRTH ASSQOCIATION

P.O. Box 7093 Wellesley Street Auckland

HOME
BIRTH

McEKenzie Bducation Foundation A SAFE ALTERNATIVE
P.0.Box 804
WELLINGTON

Mr R.A. McKenzie

18 March 1985

Dear Mr McKXenzie

On behalf of the Auckland Home Birth Association, I would like to
thank you, and the Trustees of the McKenzie Foundation, most
sincerely for the grant of $1,000 towards the cost of making a video
about Home Birth in New Zealand.

Please accept my profound apologies for the delay in getting this
letter of acknowledgement and thanks off to you. (This delay is by

no means a reflection of the measure of our gratitude!) As

gecreatary, I was charged with the responsibility for writing to

thank you on behalf of the AHBA committee, however, family committments
have left me with little time for voluntary work during the past few
months, so correspondence on behalf of the AHBA has been somewhat
delayed.

In the meantime however, with the assistance of jour Foundation's most
generous grant, work on the video has progressed and we are almost
ready to begin editing. Part of the grant received from the McKenzie
Foundation will be used to mgke copies of the finished video to give
to NZHBA Branches and other interested organisations and institutions
throughout the country.

Once again, most grateful thanks on behalf of the Auckland Home Birth
Association, to the McKenzie Foundation, for financial assistance with
this project.

Sincerely

Bedafid,_

Brenda Hinton
Secretary AHBA



